
   

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

A fantastic start to the new year! We are very impressed with your children and their attitude to     
learning. They have written amazing stories from the viewpoint of an animal living in the ocean     
surrounded by pollution. This is linked to our first topic-Laudato Si’ which is a message from Pope 
Francis about ‘Care in the Common Home’. If you wish to find out more about this topic, search 
CAFOD and you will be able to see the animated video. 

Please remember that your children’s attendance and punctuality is paramount, we start teaching at 
8.45am, please only keep children off school if it is really necessary. This is so that your child’s    
learning is not disrupted as it can be very hard for them to catch up. 

For your information, if we receive an alert from the local authority and there is a safety concern 
over your child’s wellbeing when walking home, we will be unable to release your child without    
consent. If we receive an alert, we shall communicate with you directly via our text messaging system 
and school website. You will need to contact the school office to give your consent.  

Regards, Year 6 Team (Miss O’Sullivan and Mr Smith) 

 

Key Dates       

23rd September        Meet the Teacher (9am) 

1st  October              Engaged in reading (9am) 

2nd October              Look and see (2.30pm) 

10th October             Harvest Liturgy (2.30pm) 

18th October            KS2 Disco  

21st & 24th October    Parents Evenings 

28th October           Half Term 

4th November          Inset Day– School closed 

Year 6 weekly timetable 

 

Physical Education 

Thursday afternoon: Mrs Evans / Mrs 
Taylor 

Friday afternoon: Mr Smith  

Parents’ Evening 

Your will child receive a letter closer to the date. 
You will need to log on in order to book                
appointments on line. 

If you are struggling to book, please speak to a   
member of the team. If you have lost your log in de-
tails please speak to the office staff. 

 

 
 Christ the King 

 Year 6  Autumn 1 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope 
and love. 

Butcher’s Coppice residential trip 

The three day residential trip for Year 6 
starts on Monday 18th May and the        
children return on Wednesday 20th May 
2020.  

A letter will shortly be coming out with the 
total cost. This can be paid in full or in   
instalments. 

 Follow us @CTK_Y6 


